Waimea Trails and Greenways
MEETING NOTES

February 1, 2010

PRESENT: Clem Lam, Peggi Kamisato, Avi Okin

1. WorkDay

- We need to focus on having a workday to open the next increment
of trail.

-Bobby Command we need your help to talk to Imata and
Kimura to see if putting in the permanent fence puts the
future prospects of using federal funds in jeopardy. We
also want to find out if the fence in the flood zone (not
flood way) would be a problem with the regulations. If
we put the fence where Imata shows it, we loose about a
third of our easement.

2. Consultant

- Kimura is going to come to our February 8 meeting to have a
kickoff meeting. Avi suggests we invite interested groups. Outdoor
Circle, Soil and Water conservation, etc.

3. Laura has sent the check to Parker Ranch to pay for the fence
materials.

Clem Lam
cc. Bobby command, Bob Fitzgerald
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